
Practice Development Webinar

Rethinking Our Child Protection           
Enquiries With Learning 

Disabled and Neurodiverse 
Children and Young People

Tuesday 19th November 2024 
11:00am - 12.30pm (Online)                                                       

 Sarah Goff  
University of Bedfordshire

Places are limited so you will need to book by 6th November 2024. Local authority bookings may need 
to be be made via your Learning and Development Department. For all other bookings, please contact the 
MRC Events Organiser at University of Bedfordshire, Gemma Wilson, at: mrc@beds.ac.uk.

Communication and seeking children’s views is 
an essential part of child protection enquiries. 
Practice responses and approaches to this are 
framed and, in some cases, limited by what is 
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